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Sorry there have been no newsletters for a while due to technical 
issues. 
 
We would like to take the time to thank everyone for their support 
for all our recent events. These include the Christmas Fayres, The 
Film nights and the recent Valentines Discos. 
 
The school is currently providing us with details of items they need 
in which to improve the pupils learning and as soon as they have 
provided us with these, we shall let you know. So far, the PFA have 
been able to provide sports equipment, building blocks and books 
vouchers for the recent World Book Day event. 
 
As you can imagine without all the support this would not be 
possible so a big THANK YOU for your support. 
 
Unfortunately, we experienced some bad behaviour from a 
minority of pupils at the recent KS2 disco. With this in mind, in 
future we will consult with the school regarding pupils behaviour 
prior to an event. 
 
On a lighter note we recently hosted our annual AGM meeting. 
Following on from this I am happy to report that we have 
welcomed two new members to the PFA and were very happy to 
see some new faces and some great ideas. Can I please remind you 
that the PFA is open to everyone to attend and we are always 
happy to receive new members to your group. Please pop along to 
the next meeting which is on Wednesday 20th March at 3:30pm.  
 
We have some exciting events coming up which we hope you will 
support us in. 
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As some of you may be aware there was recently some letters that 
went out for expressions of interest in Mother’s Day events. As 
soon as we have all the interest, we can give out further details. 
There are two separate events. One for Foundation Phase and one 
for KS2.  
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
PFA Meeting: Wednesday 20th March 3.30pm - Staffroom 
FP Mother’s Day event: Friday 29th March 2:15pm (more details to 
follow) 
KS2 Mother’s Day Gifts: More Info to follow (will be made in school 
time) 
Easter events to follow 
Psychic Night (Adults only): Ringland Labour Club Monday 15th 
April (more details to follow) 
Reggae Night (organised by Julie Anne Murphy) Friday 28th June 7-
11.30pm. (Adults only) £7.50 each. For tickets contact Julie on 
07715 009441. 
 
 


